
LEGAL_AWARENESS FROM 2020 IN AUGUST 2022 24 EMAIL DATED 15 06 2022 TO AG ODISHA 

REGARDING RTI DATED 31 12 2021 3 NOS 

AG Odisha agaeOrissa@cag.gov.in 

COPY TO 

PMO 

CMO 

FM nsitharaman@nic.in 

CAG India cagoffice@cag.gov.in 

SUBJECT- MY RTI DATED 31 12 2021 3 NOS ADDRESSED TO YOU WHICH WERE TRANSFERRED TO 

FINANCE DEPT GOVT OF ODISHA VIDE LETTER NO F-MISC 6(3) 222 DATED 05 01 2022 AND PIL WP( 

C)13004/2022 REGARDING FINANCIAL IRREGULARITIES IN BPL/RATION CARD SCHEMES 

Sir 

I want to inform you that the above mentioned 3 RTI addressed to you regarding your audit on 

different govt schemes for BPL/RATION CARD HOLDERS as well as MIG segment of Odisha were sent 

to DFO and Wildlife Warden of Chandaka Wildlife Division Bhubaneswar to reply by the Finance dept 

of Odisha. 

 The PIO CUM ACF vide his memo no 2994 dated 06 06 2022 has replied that the 3 above RTIs are not 

related to Chandaka Wildlife Division and there cannot be more specific and beautiful answer which is 

a slap to AG Odisha and Finance Dept Odisha who have transferred their burden to the PIO CUM ACF 

under 6(3) of RTI Act. 

I am unable to understand why both of you have transferred your burden to the PIO CUM ACF under 

6(3) of RTI Act who have nothing to do with your audit of govt expenditure and it shows the IQ level 

and work culture of cadre officers of Odisha under 5T scheme. 

You are advised not to make mockery of yourself and till date you have not countered my email dated 

28 05 2022 (copy attached). 

Yours faithfully 

Jayanti Das 

I attachment 
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